
PUBLIC NOTICE 
The Maryland Department of Natural Resources 

Proposed Boating Speed Limit – Susquehanna River Rail Bridge Project 
 
The Secretary of the Department of Natural Resources proposes to establish a speed zone for the 
area surrounding the construction site of the Susquehanna River Rail Bridge Project. Comments 
will be accepted through June 30, 2025. Please visit the Changes to Boating Regulations 
webpage for additional information at 
dnr.maryland.gov/boating/Pages/regulations/changes_boating.aspx#sr-am 
 
 


